Sent: 28/11/2016 1:21:59 PM
Subject: Online Submission

28/11/2016

MS Karina Thake
16 / 67 Evans street ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: Mod2016/0293 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096
To Whom it may concern,

| received a letter regarding Building across the road at the
Harbord Diggers Club, to be extended.

When the trucks arrive at 3am in the morning, | can hear the reverse lights beeping non-stop.
This means that | do not sleep and end up with a day long headache. As you know, sleep
deprivation is very difficult to live with and if someone has an iliness, this issue is compounded.
This is causing damage to health and our property as not everyone is well or working.

| think if you make the buildings you should clean the areas that have been affected. The
arears are being effected due to your building works as some people are old or unwell or have
babies to attend to, due to the noise.

It would be great if you could find a way to keep areas affected cleaned as it should be. | am
only asking for a little cleanliness as we have to live here too.



